
 

Memorandum 
 
To:         Dale Berman, Village President & Board of Trustees 

Cc:     Steven Bosco, Village Administrator  

From:  John Laskowski, Public Works Director  

Date:  February 27, 2019 

Re:         Award of a Contract in the amount of $452,270.05 to Patnick Construction 

Inc. for Installation of the Well 8 and 9 Transmission Water Mains   

______________________________________________________________________ 

This Well 8 and Well 9 Water Transmission Main project is necessary to convey water 
produced from the new wells to the treatment plant prior to entering our distribution 
system.  Attached is a detailed memorandum from Rempe-Sharpe outlining the results 
and providing analysis of the bids received for the Well 8 and Well 9 Water Transmission 
Main project.  It is recommended by staff and our consulting engineer to award the 
contract to the low bidder, Patnick Construction Inc. in the amount of $452,270.05. 
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